From: jane johnson
Sent: 30 September 2018 16:41
To: McClue, Jonathan

ce: 100avenveroadctp

Subject: 2018/4239/P 100 Avenue Rd

Dear Sirs,

| see that revised plans by the developers mean that they are again wanting to reduce fire exits from
the building - this in the face of the recent Grenfell horror is totally irresponsible and cannot be
allowed.

They also propose to reduce the bin areas for the affordable units - chiefly to make access for their
demolition lorries easier: this is another instance of the developers wholly callous attitude to poorer
potential residents, and is disgusting.

Yours

Jane Johnson

Please ensure that all comments on this development are posted on your website and available to
view in order to ensure transparency over the whole sorry business.
JJ



